
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

DATE OF MEETING:   August 11, 2015 

 

TITLE:  Approval of the Solar Service Agreement 
 ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 
The Amphitheater Governing Board approved the selection of Natural Power and Energy as the District Solar 

Photovoltaic vendor on February 10, 2015.  This authorized the system design and negotiation of a Solar 

Service Agreement (SSA) for the installation of solar photovoltaic systems at sites across the District. 

 

This agenda item is prepared to permit the Board to approve the Solar Service Agreement terms and 

conditions as described in the attachment.  Key points of the agreement are: 

 

Price per KwH will be $0.101 

Price locked for 25 years with no escalation  

Solar to provide approximately 64% of District’s electrical power (~9.4 Megawatts) 

Savings estimated at ~ $100,000 during first year of operation 

Project life savings estimated at ~$23 million 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:  
The Administration recommends the Solar Service Agreement described in the attachments to this item be 

approved and that the Executive Manager of Operational Support be authorized to execute those documents 

and any others reasonably required to give effect to the agreement. 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:      
      

                                                                   

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
James Burns, Executive Manager Operational Support                              Date:  July 31, 2015   

          
 

 

       _______________________________ ____   

                                                                                                             Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


